


FAST Swim Team 8-5-14
The FAST swim team group met at 6:30 PM at the Don Peterson conference room with the following attendees: Lynne& Chris Walz, Dwayne Jesse, Jen Schiemann, David Struble, Mark Prince, Les Shallberg, Marty Gifford, and Brett Richmond.
The minutes from the previous meeting were presented, Brett made motion to accept as printed, Lynne seconded the motion, motion carried.
Brett presented the budget and the fees/contract Marty made a motion to accept with changes as discussed, Jen seconded the motion, motion carried. David said he will contact Lisa to keep Swim Omaha in the loop on the Fremont swimmers accounts until we are USA certified.

The Mission and Vision statements were reviewed and Lynne made a motion to approve the statements with minor changes by David, Brett seconded the motion, motion carried.  

Jen and Lynne discussed the logo and it was decided to continue exploring the logo which had the same format as the Swim Omaha logo with small details to be incorporated. Jen, Lynne, and David will look into using Lawlors or Chris Bristol for final setup.

Lynne presented a hand out with sponsorship levels for the team shirts and banner. The proposed sponsorship will be as follows: 
300.00 will get recognized on T-shirts and banners
50.00 will get recognized on the web site
Once we are USA certified Lynne will launch this information on the Fremont Seahorse Facebook account. 

Jen, David and Lynne will put together information for back to school nights promoting a two week tryout period which the hope would be to start this after September 2nd. Lynne suggested having a parents meeting in September to get the parent/child USA documents signed.

Dwayne is on hold with Team Unify until we get USA approved. Dwayne has a Facebook page put together.  We discussed setting up Instagram or Twitter accounts, we will explore someone who can possibly do this Les will ask McKenna if she is interested in doing this.

Mark reported that he and David will be finishing up the USA application and hope to get sent in this week. Mark also updated that the Bylaws, Incorporation, Tax ID, bank account, and insurance is all complete and just waiting for USA certification to move forward.

David said practice will start August 18th and are planning to have team pictures that night.

The meeting adjourned at 8:10 with Brett making the motion and Marty seconded the motion.
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